Building and Grounds Committee Meeting Minutes
Thursday May 30 10:00 a.m.

Members Present:
Barry Snodgrass
Karen Urick
Randy Bormann
Tim Gronski

Topics for Discussion:

Updates on HVAC project at Middle School, Athletic Facility, AG lab remodel, and the old
welding room projects was provided by Randy Bormann. All projects are complete with the
exception of the welding room remodel. Randy and his team are waiting on the HVAC units to
arrive and be installed. Once the units are installed work will continue in this space which
includes flooring, lighting, drop ceilings, and finishing walls.

Near-Term Summer Projects for Discussion:

Middle School Library and Main Office Flooring will begin in a few weeks. Fencing at Millikin
will also be completed this summer.

Other Items Discussed:
The 10-Year Health Life Safety walkthrough will be conducted by the District Architect this
summer.

The Vibrant bank property was discussed by the committee. It was recommended that this be
placed on the June Regular Board of Education Meeting Agenda as a discussion item for the
entire Board.

The committee discussed the Family and Consumer Science Lab space at the High School and
the possibility of this becoming a FY 25 goal for the Board of Education.

The current area where the high school wrestling mats are being stored will be made available
for the Life Skills program beginning next school year (August 2024). A hoist system will be
purchased with the school maintenance grant to store the mats in the wrestling practice room.

The high school HVAC system was discussed and Mr. Bormann recommended addressing the
HVAC system in the future.

The Building Trades House open house date was discussed and it is recommended an agenda
item for discussing this project is placed on the June Regular Board of Education Meeting
Agenda.

Meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m.



